Attention: Mr. Regin and Mr. Sten, 

                Føroya Skipara- og Navigatørfelag
  Dear sirs!

We kindly ask you to give us some information if you had appointment with mr.Bjarti Mohr, Ship owner of vessel “Topaz”

Best regards crew of vessel “Topaz”

Friday, 08 August 2008 year















